
 

LEATHERWOOD LATEST 

 
Dear Friends and Family, 
 This time of year as we see newness springing to life all around us, we 
remember the awesome reality that God makes us into new creations. His 
amazing mercy is new every morning!  There are so many new things to 
are so many new things to celebrate each and every day!  Thank you for   
joining with us as we walk through so many new experiences.   
 
“NEWS” at church- Recently, one of the women at church was  
sharing about how God has been changing her into a brand new 
person who doesn’t react like she used to. She shared how she didn’t 
spend time in the Word and was content to listen to others, but then 
she began a devotional which encouraged her to read Scripture. 
She began to see how God met her each day right where she was and 
began changing her from the inside out. She had a new perspective 
about the trials which surrounded her. Please pray for  the Tafalla  
church body as there are many going through different trials; 
from employment needs to health. Pray as we walk together and see how  
God provides and remember that He is sufficient. 
 
“NEWS” in activities- As Douglas, our teen intern from Houston, continues 
studying Spanish here and helping out in the church, The Lord has given us a 
new vision for an activity in Artajona that we are calling the D Team  
(Deporte, Diversión, y Dirección – Sports, Fun, and Direction).  It  
involves a time of learning sports (initially American football!) and  
then a short lesson time where those who are there can sit and briefly  
discuss a nugget of truth that challenges the young people to think  
deeper about their beliefs about life and themselves.  Please pray for  
Douglas as he is leading the activity and preparing the ideas for  
discussion.  Initially, I went to the city hall to drop off an announcement 
about the activity to be read on the speaker system of the town (our  

communication system here), and that simple transaction turned  
into a conversation with the mayor’s secretary who said that she  
hopes her son will want to go, which in turn led to meeting with the mayor  
who said that the city hall would advertise it as well and accept sign-ups and 
would even let us use the soccer stadium of the town should the need arise!! I 
went to pay to announce an activity and I left with the reminder that God can do 
so much more than we can ask or think!   
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Donec sit amet arcu. 

 “NEWS” for summer-   

 This year at camp we have 100+ campers coming during the two 
weeks.  Along with this we have a new dynamic of having two different 
teams coming to serve these campers.  The first week of camp will be 
covered by a group from Asbury Community Chapel in Iowa.  Then, the 
second week will be covered by a group from Bridgepoint Bible Church in 
Houston, Texas.  This step to having two teams come may help make the 
possibility of adding a third week of camp in the future a reality.  Please 
pray with us as we prepare for these two weeks of camps with the desire of 
shining the Living Hope that we have.  
 There is a new group of Spanish teens going to Houston for a 
month in the summer.  Nine teens, mostly from Artajona, will be headed to 
Houston on July 11 and will stay through August 8.  They are excited as 

well as a bit nervous as they look forward to this time with their “adopted” 
families for the month.  Our desire is that it be a life changing time for all 
involved.  It is a special opportunity for these Spanish teens as they will be 
hosted by families who daily live out their faith in the living God.  Last 
year, when the teens returned from the trip, they shared about how the 
family dynamic and the genuine love they experienced left a profound 
impact on them.  Please pray as we, along with the Tu family in Houston, 
work through the details of this trip. 

 
“NEWS” in English classes- In some of the adult and teenage English 
classes there have been new conversation initiated by them about faith and 

God and how it is that we are so convinced that there is a God.  Please pray 
that God will continue to give open doors in these conversational 
environments and wisdom to respond to the doubts of the students. 
 

 
 

leatherwoodland@gmail.com, 011-34-948-364848 C/ San Pedro 14, Artajona, Navarra 31140 Spain 
Tentmakers Bible Mission www.tentmakersbiblemission.org  ph. (307)223-9400 

PO Box 160, 401B Hwy 151, LaGrange, WY 82221 

Support for our family and  

ministry can be sent to: 

TENTMAKERS "Spain Project"  

PO Box 160, La Grange, WY 82221  

Online Giving:  

https://tentmakers.webconnex.com/giving/europe 

and select “Spain Project” 

 

Thank you for your prayers and encouragement.  We like to hear your news and to know how we can pray for 
you as well.  It is such an amazing blessing to be part of such an awesome body of Christ. 

With love from all the Leatherwoods, 
Dan for the family 
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